
         C. J. Watson 
         PO Box 336 
         Picton 7250 
3 November 2009 
 
Jeff Orr 
Chief Legal Counsel  
Office of Legal Counsel  
Ministry of Justice 
PO Box 180  
WELLINGTON 
 
Dear Mr. Orr 
 
Application for Royal Prerogative of Mercy 
 
 On 5 September I wrote to you concerning your request that I 
approach Guy Wallace to provide an affidavit “admissible in a court of 
law”. With that letter I sent a number of documents outlining further 
points that would need to be covered by any such affidavit. 
Please advise: 

(a) That you have in fact received this correspondence. 
(b) A full specification of points to be covered by any such 

affidavit. 
(c) Confirmation that I am approaching this witness on your 

instructions and that there will be no future accusations or 
insinuations of collusion on the part of Wallace or myself or 
of coercion on my part. 

It has now been nearly 12 months since Scott petitioned the 
Governor General. I would appreciate some indication of your 
progress to date. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Chris Watson    
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